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PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 

Thank you to all who participated in our Symposium, “Lives 

and Legacies: Prudence Crandall’s African-American 

Students Part 2.”  The purpose of educationally focused 

events such as this is to deepen our knowledge about 

Prudence Crandall and the impact her Africa-American 

Students had then and now. It was a fabulous day with 

many new connections and friends made!  

We are seeking those members who are interested in joining 

the Board of Directors for this season. Do not be daunted by 

the title, being on the Board of Directors means th at you are 

interested in promoting the Museum, the story of Prudence 

Crandall, and fulfilling the mission of the Friends. We meet 

once a month throughout the year at the Museum, during 

mutually agreed upon times. We ask that you be available to 

attend most Museum and Friends events and programming, 

and be a member in good standing (dues paid). If you have 

special talents such as photography, organizing events, 

record keeping, grant writing, or gardening, please consider 

joining us.  

 

   “I have need to be all on fire, for I have 

mountains of ice about me to melt”.  

William Lloyd Garrison to Rev. Samuel J. May 

May, 1831  

Renew or Join us today! 

 

Membership benefits include: 
¶ Free Admission to the 

Museum 

¶ 20% discount in the 
Museum Gift Shop 

¶ Ancestry.com  access at 
Museum ~ appointment 
necessary 

 
 

Upcoming Events:  

Garden Clean up~  

July & August  

Every Thursday 8:00 am  

 

July 30 th  

Music at Twilight  

Featuring:  

102 nd  Army National Guard 
Band  

 

 Help make these programs 
possible by renewing or  
choosing a membership!  

 

See page 4 of this 
Newsletter for the 
Membership form.  

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

CURATORS REPORT 

The 2016 season began with this yearôs Museum Docent Training days in May.  We were fortunate to 
have Bev York, local museum educator, leading the discussion and activities for more than 20 
participants.  Bevôs enthusiasm and knowledge of hospitality and museum education gave us all much 
to think about!    And day-two of training included this yearôs Lives and Legacies Symposium which 
focused on the African-American students who attended Crandallôs Academy.   The dayôs discussion 
reminded us how fortunate we are to be able to share such an inspirational story with the general 
public!  If you have a love of hist ory and would like to gain the skills to tell the museumôs story to 
folks from near and far, please consider joining the docent program.     

June 11th, Connecticut Open House Day, brought almost 70 visitors to the Museum ï residents from 
all over the state.   The Museum was one of more than 190 cultural organizations that offered free 
admission as an incentive for residents to learn more about what Connecticut has to offer!   Keep 
local museums and cultural organizations in mind as you plan your summer 
staycations.  (www.ctvisit.com)  

And remember that your membership in Friends not only provides you free museum admission, but a 
20% discount in the Museum shop. Shop ï and tour - local!    

If you have any questions about Docent Training or any of the other volunteer opportunities the 
museum offers, please call Kaz Kozlowski at 860-546-7800 Ext. 8 or email me at: 
kaz.kozlowski@ct.gov   Looking forward to hearing from you!  

  

 

2016-2017 Board of Directors: 

President: Paula Roswell 

Vice-President: William Kivic 

Treasurer: Kate Zapadka 

Recording Secretary:  

Corresponding Secretary: Jo Ann Hauck 

Member-at-Large: Ellen Chalfant 

Member-at-Large:  

Ex-Officio Member: Kaz Kozlowski 

 

 

 

Contact Us: 

Friends of the Prudence Crandall Museum, Inc. 

P.O. Box 34 

Canterbury, CT 06331 

860-546-7800 ext. 7 

Email:  

friends@friendsofprudencecrandallmuseum.org 

Website:  

www.friendsofprudencecrandallmuseum.org 
 A 501 (c) (3) volunteer organization in support of the   

Prudence Crandall Museum   
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A special thank you to Sherri-Ann Martin, UCONN Master Gardener, and her daughter Kaelie 

Martin, for spending so much time weeding and sprucing up the gardens at the Museum and 

Carter House, the week prior to Open House Day on June 11th.  Please come and tour the gardens 

and appreciate the time and effort that they put in! 

 

Board Members, Special Friends, and Symposium presenters: 

Dale Plummer, Lynne Pitman, Dr. Robert Forbes, William Kivic, Dr. Carla L. Peterson, Dr. Jennifer 

Rycenga, Ellen Chalfant, Dr. Afua Cooper, Museum Curator Kaz Kozlowski, Paula Roswell.  



 

 

 

Annual Membership:      

$20 Individual     
 Free museum admission. 
 
$35 Family/Grandparent 
 Free museum admission for  
 2 adults and 2 children. 
 
$100 Sustainer 
 Free museum admission for 4 adults. 
 
$250 Associate 
 Free museum admission for 4 adults. 
 Steinhagen mug or plate. 
 
$1000 Lifetime Member 
 Free museum admission for 4 adults 
 Free admission for all events, plus  
 Steinhagen mug or plate. 
 
Please check any area which are of interest to you: 

     __ Visitor services         __ School groups 

     __ Housekeeping            __ Research 

     __ Collections          __ Special Events 

     __ Grant writing             __ Photography 

     __ Gardening         __ Educational          

     __    Other (specify)  programs 

 _____________ 

 

To support Friends of the Prudence Crandall Museum, Inc. 

501 (c) (3), please make checks payable to, and mail to: 

Friends of the Prudence Crandall Museum, Inc.  

P.O. Box 34  

Canterbury, CT 06331  

Name: ______________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

Phone: _____________________________________ 

Email: ______________________________________ 

 

 

All information provided will be kept confidential and used 

only by Friends of the Prudence Crandall Museum, Inc. 

 

FRIENDS OF THE PRUDENCE 

CRANDALL MUSEUM, INC. 

P.O. Box 34 

Canterbury, CT 06331 

 

  

 


